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Jubilee Greetings from Bethlehem 
 

Presentation to Archbishop Kelly from Bethlehem University 
 
 
During the Mass of Thanksgiving on the occasion of his Episcopal Silver Jubilee the 
Archbishop of Liverpool, the Most Reverend Patrick Kelly, was presented with two certificates 
from Bethlehem University. 
 
The first is signed by Brother Peter Bray FSC, the Vice Chancellor, and carries 
congratulations from all at the University. 
 
The second is signed by students who, through the generosity of the Archbishop, were able to 
visit Liverpool for ‘The Big Hope’ event sponsored by Liverpool Hope University in July 2008. 
 
Archbishop Kelly is a regular visitor to Bethlehem and the Holy Land in his role in leading the 
Co-ordination of Episcopal Conferences in Support of the Church in the Holy Land, a group of 
European and North American bishops who meet regularly in the region with the aim of acting 
in solidarity with local Christians and sharing in the pastoral life of the local Church. 


